The Howard Primary School, Elford

As we prepare to say farewell to our year 6 children, it's time to reflect on what has been a
very busy but enjoyable term.

Class 1

We have enjoyed learning in the first school this term. We loved pond dipping and making
dens. We have been working hard learning about different climates around the world and we
have also had the opportunity to decorate biscuits! Yum! This week we are going on a trip to Twycross Zoo
and we can't wait.

Class 2

We had a great time during Sports Day and all did our best for our teams. In maths we are learning shapes,
angles and coordinates. In science we have been learning about plants and to link with this topic we are
building our own greenhouse in design and technology.

Class 3 Performance

We performed ‘An Inspector Calls’ to a packed out crowd at Elford Village Hall. The performance proved to be
hilarious and emotional for a number of reasons. There were some stand out performances, none more so
that ‘The Inspectors’ who were played by Aston, Imogen and Lucas.

Sports Day 2022

A beautiful sunny day was the backdrop to this year's Sports Day. The competition proved exciting with all
children showing outstanding commitment and sportsmanship. After a number of races the points totals were
close as we entered the double points relays. Any of the 4 teams could have won the event and for the first
time we had a tie between Air and Earth who shared the coveted trophy.

Year 6 Leavers
We will be saying goodbye to our year 6 children at a church service on Tuesday 19th July. There will be
presentations to each child in addition to singing and time for reflection.

Borth Trip

As a special treat for our year 6 leavers we will be going to Borth for a 3 day trip during the final week of term.
We will be hoping for lovely weather as we have a number of activities planned such as visiting the Corris
underground labyrinth. We hope to be able to enjoy days on the beach where we can enjoy ice cream and
building sandcastles.

What an exciting year we have had. We have certainly made up to lost time and embraced trips, visits and
wonderful enrichment activities. We cannot wait to let you know what we get up to in the next academic year!

All that is left to say is, Have a Happy Summertime from everyone at the Howard Primary!
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